
November 27 - December 1, 2023

I pray you all had a blessed Thanksgiving break. Here is the news and notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ We continue to support our Vietnam mission on Mondays.
○ Keep filling out your worship attendance sheets in your red folder.

★ Pup Pup Cuddles
○ Thank you Ethan for having Pup Pup this weekend. Rowyn will take him

home this next weekend.
★ Memory Work Schedule

○ The second quarter memory work schedule will no longer be used. I have
sent home a sheet with the Christmas Eve service things we will be working
on. Please work on them at home and we will also work on them at school.
They will not be said for memory work.

★ Christmas Party and Gift Exchange
○ On Friday December 22, we will have a classroom party and gift exchange. If

your child would like to be part of the gift exchange, please bring a gift of
no more than $10. Boys will buy a gift meant for a boy. Girls will buy a gift
meant for a girl. I will send out more information as the time gets closer.

★ Classroom behavior
○ It seems like we have hit a rhythm in our classroom. We have been solving

our problems better and also cutting down on talking in class. Keep up the
good work kids!

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Science we will study light.
○ Math we will subtract, estimate, and talk about even and odd numbers.
○ Christ Light we will learn about Moses and Pharaoh in Egypt.
○ Superkids we will talk about doubling consonants before adding an ending,

write a description, and edit sentences.
○ Music we will continue to learn Christmas service music.
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